
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

We are pleased to be transporting your student(s) to and from school.  

The following is some information from the Transportation Department for 

the upcoming school year 2022/23. 

 Postcards will be sent out August 5th. On the postcards will be the 

times, bus stop and bus number. If you don’t receive a postcard by 

August 12th, or you have any questions please call Transportation at 

419-589-3473. 

 The safety of our students is of the utmost importance. The stop location 

is where the bus physically stops. We are asking that all students stand 

in a safe place at that location on their “residential side of the road”. 

Should your student(s) bus stop be on the other side of the street, please 

do not have your student(s) cross until bus driver arrives and driver will 

cross student(s). 

 Any opened enrolled student(s) parent may call the Transportation 

Department (419-589-3473) after September 15 to see if there is room on 

a bus for their student(s) to ride to an alternate address in Madison 

district. 

 


